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Subject: NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY FOR PUBLIC COMMENT AND PUBLIC MEETING ON 
REVISED TENTATIVE WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS FOR SCHOLL 
CANYON LANDFILL 

The California Regional Water Quality Control Board, Los Angeles Region (Regional Water 
Board) will consider the adoption of revised tentative Waste Discharge Requirements (WDRs) for 
the Scholl Canyon Landfill (Landfill), operated by County Sanitation Districts of Los Angeles 
County (Discharger), located at 3001 Scholl Canyon Road, Glendale, California. 

The Regional Board Meeting is scheduled as follows: 

Date: 
Time: 

March 14, 2019 
9:00 a.m. 

Place: Port of Long Beach, 4801 Airport Plaza Drive, in Long Beach, California, 90815. 

At the Regional Water Board Meeting, the public will also have an opportunity to orally comment 
on the revised tentative WDRs. Please note that the Regional Water Board may limit public 
comments to three (3) minutes each. Copies of the revised tentative WDRs can be obtained from 
the Regional Water Boards website at: 

http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/losangeles/board decisions/ 

Interested persons are encouraged to submit comments electronically. All written comments and 
evidence must be received by the Regional Water Board no later than 5:00 p.m. on February 22, 
2019. Comments sent after that date/time will not be accepted into the record unless determined 
by the Chair not to prejudice any party or the Regional Water Board. Written comments may be 
sent by email to: Mr. Douglas Cross at douglas.cross@waterboards.ca.gov. Please indicate in 
the subject line, "Comment Letter- Tentative WDRs for Scholl Canyon Landfill" Written comments 
submitted through email are requested to be transmitted in Microsoft Word or PDF format. Written 
comments may also be sent via facsimile to (213) 576-5777 or by mail addressed to: 

Mr. Douglas Cross 
California Regional Water Quality Control Board, Los Angeles Region 
320 W. 4th Street, Suite 200 
Los Angeles, CA 90013 

Please contact Mr. Douglas Cross at (213) 620-2246 for additional information. 
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